
I am in support of the amendments to the bill. All we as Certified Estheticians are asking for is to regain our scope of practice that 
was inadvertanty taken away due to verbage in the Certified Advanced Estheticians Law. The modalities are only treating the 
Epidermis and not below. This has been our scope since I became an Esthetician in 1980. I do not want to use Lasers or IPLs. I do 
not want to go back to school, spend 10,000.00$ to continue to do servicies I have been doing for the past 41 years.
Thank you,
Susan M Eldridge
Certified Esthetician
The Waldorf Center for Plastic Surgery


